
PUBLIC NOTICE 
OF APPLICATION

The Sunshine Coast Regional 
District would like to inform the 
general public of their application 
to the Ministry of Environment and 
Climate Change Strategy to amend 
the existing Operational Certificate 
106060 for the Sechelt Landfill. 

The amendment is to relocate the 
contact water pond and modify the 
limit of waste at the Sechelt Landfill 
within the existing landfill site. 

FOR ADDITIONAL 
INFORMATION CONTACT:
Bryan Shoji, Manager, 
Capital Projects at 
capital.projects@scrd.ca

The proposed location is shown on the map 
below. 

This amendment will increase contact water 
storage capacity and allow for optimization of the 
landfill footprint. 
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